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Parliamentary Committees

Committee on Culture
Notice of general consultation

Issues connected with the development
of the information highway

The Committee on Culture will hold a general consul-
tation and public hearings from September 1996 on
issues connected with the development of the informa-
tion highway, with special emphasis on cultural, linguis-
tic and societal issues (such as accessibility and confi-
dentiality). To this effect, the Committee has published
a consultation paper, entitled “Les enjeux du
développement de l’inforoute québécoise”, available
upon request (this document is also available on the
Internet site of the National Assembly).

Individuals or organizations wishing to express their
opinions on this matter must forward submissions to the
Committee on Culture.

Submissions must be received by the Secrétariat des
commissions no later than 30 August 1996, and must be
accompanied by a summary of their contents. Twenty-
five copies of both documents, on 21,5 cm by 28 cm
(81/2 x 11 inch) paper, are required.

After examining the submissions received, the Com-
mittee will select the individuals and organizations it
will hear.

Individuals and organizations wishing their submis-
sions to be transmitted to the Press Gallery must submit
an additional thirty-five copies.

It is also possible to submit an opinion to the mem-
bers of the Committee by electronic mail. However,
persons using this approach must not include text files
with their message.

Submissions, correspondence and requests for infor-
mation should be addressed to:

M. Robert Jolicoeur
Secrétaire de la Commission de la culture
Secrétariat des commissions
Hôtel du Parlement
Bureau 3.28
Québec (Québec)
G1A 1A3

Tel.: (418) 643-2722
Fax: (418) 643-0248
robert.jolicoeur/padm/sc@assnat.qc.ca.
http://www.assnat.qc.ca
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